
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen A. Winn 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

 
 
April 13, 2011 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by mail 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure 

OEB File No.:  EB-2011-0043 
 
In response to the Board’s letter dated April 1, 2011, please accept this notice that 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) wishes to participate in the 
planned consultation process in the above-noted proceeding.   
 
THESL will attend the scheduled Stakeholder Conference on May 12, 2011.  THESL 
intends to provide input and work with other stakeholders as appropriate, on the 
issues being considered during the different stages in the consultation process.   
 
THESL does not intend to seek a cost award in this proceeding. 
 
Please direct all future correspondence on this matter to me at 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Glen Winn 
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance 


